November 12, 2024

I am working again this year with the SVE school nurses and with the SVE Food Cupboard to provide Christmas support for identified students. We have helped 100 students for the past two years. This would not be possible without the generous support of our community members, clubs, businesses, organizations, and churches. We will be giving a sweatshirt/sweater and a $25 gift card to the store of their choice again this year. 
If you are interested in supporting this cause, donations can be made out to “Spencer Federated Church”, who reimburse me based on my receipts from shopping. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Gratefully,
Bobbi D. Brock
donb@htva.net
607-742-8067
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